
SECURITY ALERT! 

 

Memorandum 

  

To: All Students, Staff and Faculty 
From: John Marshall, Interim Director – Department of Security 
Date: October 30, 2014 
Subject: Security Bulletin 

Over the last week we have seen a drastic increase in vehicle crimes on campus. Specifically 

1990’s Hondas and Toyotas are being targeted. Although we have apprehended a vehicle 

burglary suspect with a criminal history, we would like to encourage students, staff, faculty and 

visitors to be especially vigilant and aware of suspicious behavior. We are currently working 

with local law enforcement to address this crime increase and provide any assistance they may 

need.   

Even though most of the activity has targeted Hondas and Toyotas, all automobile owners should 

be aware of the potential for car thefts and or break-ins.  

Here are some important reminders:  

 Do not leave valuables anywhere inside your vehicle, such as cell phones, global 
positioning systems (GPS), laptop computers and cases, MP3 players, chargers, book 
bags, handbags, brief cases, wallets, loose change, and gym bags. Take the items with 
you or leave them at home.  If you must leave items in your vehicle trunk, do so before 
you arrive at your destination.  

 Remove your keys from the ignition.  



 Lock your vehicle and close all windows.  
 Use a vehicle alarm system or other anti-theft device. 
 Report missing or stolen vehicles immediately.  
 Do not confront the suspect(s), but be a good witness by noting their physical 

descriptions, clothing, actions, direction of travel and vehicle, if any. 

Report suspicious activity to LLUSS Department of Security at 909-558-4320. Use an 

emergency “blue light” phone located in most parking lots or dial 911. 

 


